
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in 
the ministry,        

September 2022 

 
We finished up a semester teaching at the 

Our Generation Training Center (OGTC) and began 
preparing for the fall semester, preached to young 
people, encouraged some churches, and got to visit 
our new granddaughter. 
Rebecca and I finished up the summer semester 
teaching a fine group of college students.  We had 
many that finished this semester and will now 
begin their 
internships.  
We are excited 
for them, 
although it 
was a bit sad 
to not have 
the 
opportunity to teach them anymore.  Soon after 
finishing up, we both began preparing for the next 
semester of teaching Personal Evangelism.  I will 
also be teaching a doctrines class and one on 
deputation for last semester students.  We thank 
the Lord for a good finish and pray His hand on the 
new semester.   
We were also able to visit one of our supporting 
churches in Virginia, as I was invited to preach all 
their services on Sunday.  It was great to see them 
all again and encourage them in the Word.  Grateful 
for the fellowship and perseverance of these dear 
saints. Also, another church invited us in to 
challenge their youth and congregation to consider 
getting the gospel to Asia. 
As mentioned 
previously, our 
oldest daughter 
and her 
husband had 
our second 
granddaughter, 
Kelsey in June.  
We were able to 
go visit them in 
Argentina and 

meet her this last month.  She is a blessing and we 
enjoyed seeing her  
and spending time with the rest of the family.  Lucy, 
our first granddaughter is getting big, and we had 
lots of fun 
with her.  
Robert and 
Emma were 
wonderful 
hosts, and 
they are doing 
great 
adjusting to 
the culture and learning the language in 
preparation for church planting in Argentina.    
Also, we were able to see the Bateman family.  God 
is really blessing their ministry of church planting 
and training men.  Many are getting saved and 
growing in the Lord.  They are doing an incredible 
job and are wonderful mentors for the Becker’s.  
Shawn had Rebecca give her testimony and allowed 
me to preach at a church service and a youth 

service; it 
was 
awesome.  
We met 
so many 
wonderful 
people 

who opened their homes up to us in food and 
fellowship, despite our Spanish inabilities. 

 
Praises and Prayer Requests: 

• Praise God for the work in Argentina 
• Pray for God to stir the hearts of young 

people that have been recently challenged. 
• Pray for the start of the new semester. 
• Pray for more laborers – time is short! 

Thank you so much for your partnership! 
 
Sincerely in Christ,  

Ty and Rebecca                          
Pepperdine

 


